Thank you for providing feedback regarding our Orientation.  Here are answers to the most common questions that parents asked during Orientation.  If you have more questions, do not hesitate to ask Danaya Franke at danaya.franke@spps.org.

Are instruments provided for students or are they able to rent them from Highland?
Mr. Mueller,  our band teacher, does his best to provide the larger instruments to students. They can also rent or lease an instrument.  All of his students received rental information with their syllabus. Mr. Muller recommends the all following businesses for purchase or rental.

Cadenza Music
149 Snelling Ave. North
St. Paul, Mn.55104
651-644-3611
cadenzamusic.com
Also has a wonderful “lease” program.

Groth
Groth Music Company 
8056 Nicollet Ave S, Bloomington, MN  55420
952-884-4772 Fax:(952)884-1134
grothmusic.com
Also has a wonderful “Rent to Own” program.

How do buses work for sports/after school programs? 
After-school buses begin October 7th.  Buses pick students up at 4:00 pm and depart Highland at 4:10 pm.  Students must be signed up for sports or the Scots After School program (SAS) in order to ride the bus. 

What does it mean to be on a team?  Highland Park Middle implements core subject teaming that consists of four or five teachers who share a group of students.  Team teachers meet consistently to discuss curriculum, review class progress and discuss individual student issues.  Highland Park Middle School has two 6th grade teams, one 7th grade team, one 7/8 Immersion team and two 8th grade teams. 

Are there any running or track sports planned for students? All sports for Senior High and Middle School are listed on http://sports.spps.org.  The senior high offers track and cross country.  If there is space available and the middle school does not offer the sport, middle schoolers (grades 7 and 8 only) can participate with them.






